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Good morning,

Yesterday, we held the third webinar in our series of webinars focused on the National Core Indicators-Aging and
Disabilities (NCI-AD) project. This month, representatives from the Ohio Departments of Aging and Medicaid shared 
their experience conducting the pilot survey in Ohio. We discussed the importance of working with your state 
Medicaid office, how to claim Medicaid Administrative Match for NCI-AD survey work, and how NCI-AD data can be 
used to demonstrate compliance with the new HCBS requirements.

A copy of the September 4th PowerPoint presentation and an audio recording can be found on the NASUAD website 
here, at the bottom of the webpage.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.

Thank you,

Kelsey Walter
Director of National Core Indicators-Aging and Disabilities
National Association of States United for Aging and Disabilities
1201 15th Street, NW
Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
P: 202.898.2581
F: 202.898.2583
kwalter@nasuad.org
www.nasuad.org
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